
Barh ki Chowki 

A Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) was signed between the National Culture Fund 
and Delhi Police Housing Corporation Limited, a corporation under the administrative 
control of the Ministry of Home Affairs, incorporated in November 2007 under the 
Companies Act, 1956, having its principal office at Delhi Police Headquarters, Jai Singh 
Road, New Delhi. 

Delhi Police Housing Corporation Limited has proposed to present a project on 
"Restoration of Barh Ki Chowki situated at Sarai Rohilla, Delhi" to the NCF for partial 
financial assistance from the NCF for this project to preserve the cultural heritage of 
India. 

The MOU was signed by Sh. Ajay Yadav, (Member Secretary, NCF) and was handed over 
by Smt. Shobha Rani Tiru, (Under Secretary, NCF) to Sh. Sikandar Singh, General 
Manager (Operations) DPHCL (Delhi Police Housing Corporation Limited (DPHCL) 
Housing Corporation Ltd for the project on the restoration of Barh Ki Chowki situated at 
Sarai Rohilla. 

 


